
Kinesiology Safety Acknowledgement 
 

Before Spring 2023 Registration beings, anyone taking a KINE course needs to complete the 
Kinesiology Safety Acknowledgement form. Students will not be able to register for classes 
unless this is complete.  
 

1. Go to https://csusb.edu/kine-safety 

 
2. Select “Create New” 

 
3. Select the current Academic Year, read safety information and push “Submit”. This 

acknowledgment is good for one academic year. A new one will need to be submitted 
before each Fall registration.  

 


